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My kids started at Eastgate 4 years ago when my first daughter started kindergarten. They are
now in 2nd & 3rd grade. As much as we love Eastgate and the staff there I do not see it
beneficial for them to attend there past elementary grades. There is not enough to offer older
children as far as clubs, EC activities, etc. The school could have more teachers for the
younger students and that is definitely needed. 
Please consider Coral Academy Eastgate be an Elementary grade school only for the benefit of
all the children in our community. 

Thank you, 
Jessica Hamilton 
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